On TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 2022, CHAIRMAN CARSON GOOD OF THE GREATER ORLANDO AVIATION AUTHORITY met with Board Member Belinda Kirkegard to discuss ORL area commercial properties, airport operations, and committees. The meeting was held in Conference Room Earhart in the Aviation Authority Offices located on the third level of the Orlando International Airport, 1 Jeff Fuqua Blvd., Orlando, Florida. Chairman Carson Good called the meeting to order at 8:20 a.m. The meeting was posted in accordance with Florida Statutes.

Board members present, Carson Good, Chairman

Belinda Kirkegard

Also present, Dan Gerber, Interim General Counsel

Kevin Thibault, Chief Executive Officer

Mrs. Kirkegard and Mr. Good discussed possible development options for the Greater Orlando Aviation Authority's commercial real estate along Colonial Drive, adjacent to ORL. Mrs. Kirkegard offered ideas for leasing and redevelopment. Mr. Good discussed those ideas and provided comments about development efforts of other real estate in the vicinity, which may impact development efforts in that corridor. Mr. Good and Mrs. Kirkegard agreed to consider real estate development opportunities as they arise.

Chairman Good adjourned the meeting at 8:55 a.m.

/s/ Dan Gerber	/s/ M. Carson Good
Dan Gerber	M. Carson Good
Recording Secretary	Chairman